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Comments: I do not support the increase of decibel levels for the motorized vehicles. They are already an

absolute assault on the ears. If they're not able to keep their vehicles at the limit then tough - they should be

forced to adapt since it's a privilege that they get to ride the dunes in the first place. It's hard to enjoy nature (or

even the comfort of your backyard in surrounding homes) when the continuous roar of vehicles is all you hear at

all hours. If anything the noise limit should be lowered.


